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“Bitcoin attracted $557 million in inflows, a decrease from the prior week,
likely due to continued hawkish signals from the US Federal Reserve. Short-
bitcoin products saw a fourth consecutive week of inflows, totaling $5
https://slwebsitedesign.com/idaho/.8 million, reflecting investor positioning
amid recent price gains,” read an excerpt in the report.

These positive crypto inflows come as markets continue to shrug off Trump
tariffs. Accordingly, the US topped the positive flows. It beat Germany and
Hong Kong with $681 million inflows against $86.3 million and $24.2 million,
respectively.

The latest CoinShares report indicates crypto inflows totaling $785 million
recorded for the week ending May 17. While it represents a slight drop from
the previous week’s $882 million, it marks the fifth week of consecutive
positive flows.

Cryptocurrency news cardano
Crypto intelligence tracker DefiLlama data shows that Cardano’s chain DEX
trading volume has constantly fallen since early December and currently reads
$3.06 million on Tuesday. This fall in volume signaled decreased user
activity and liquidity in the ADA blockchain, indicating a bearish outlook.

However, it seems clear that governance changes are a key priority for
developers. In December, Hoskinson criticized the Cardano Foundation’s
governance model and co-authored a proposal to significantly change it.

Opinions expressed at FXStreet are those of the individual authors and do not
necessarily represent the opinion of FXStreet or its management. FXStreet has
not verified the accuracy or basis-in-fact of any claim or statement made by
any independent author: errors and omissions may occur. Any opinions, news,
research, analyses, prices or other information contained on this website, by
FXStreet, its employees, clients or contributors, is provided as general
market commentary and does not constitute investment advice. FXStreet will
not accept liability for any loss or damage, including without limitation to,
any loss of profit, which may arise directly or indirectly from use of or
reliance on such information.

Cardano price faced rejection around the daily resistance at $0.84 on May 13
and declined 10% in the next four days. This daily level coincides with the
50% Fibonacci retracement ( drawn from the March 3 high of $1.17 to the April
7 low of $0.51) at $0.84, making this a key resistance zone. However, ADA

https://dradelmoalmeida.com.br/cryptocurrency-news-april-28-2025/
https://slwebsitedesign.com/idaho/


retested and found support around its 200-day Exponential Moving Average
(EMA) at $0.71 on Sunday. At the time of writing on Tuesday, it trades
slightly down at around $0.73.

One Cardano (ADA) is currently worth $0.74 on major cryptocurrency exchanges.
You can also exchange one Cardano for 0.00000699 bitcoin(s) on major
exchanges. The value (or market capitalization) of all available Cardano in
U.S. dollars is $26.26 billion.

Cryptocurrency news april 30 2025
SEC closes investigation into Crypto.com. On March 27, Crypto.com announced
that it had received a No-Action Letter closing the SEC’s investigation in
the crypto exchange. Crypto.com had reportedly received a Wells Notice from
the Commission in August 2024 asserting that several of the cryptocurrencies
sold on Crypto.com were unregistered securities. In response, Crypto.com
filed a declaratory relief action in the US District Court for the Eastern
District of Texas in October 2024, seeking to enjoin the SEC from bringing a
civil action against the exchange.

The Bitcoin Rainbow chart is a visual tool that leverages a logarithmic
growth curve overlaid over price action to describe investor sentiment. It is
divided into nine color-coded zones, each of which corresponds to a specific
price range at any given time.

Hoskinson’s comments about Ethereum reflect a broader skepticism about its
ability to adapt and stay relevant amidst rising competition. His support for
a technical proposal by Buterin, however, suggests there are still
opportunities for evolution within Ethereum’s ecosystem.

The Staff Statement does not address all material disclosure items, but



focuses on certain disclosure requirements set forth in Regulation S-K that
apply to registration forms under the Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and
the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended, Form 20-F, and Form 1-A.

California DFPI issues proposed regulations on DFAL. On April 4, the
California DFPI issued proposed regulations to implement the state Digital
Financial Assets Law (DFAL), which requires digital asset companies operating
in the state to obtain a license, maintain records, and submit reports to the
state. Among other things, the regulations exempt from the state money
transmission act “any money transmission of legal tender occurring in,
associated with, or related to the normal, typical, or customary performance
of digital financial asset business activity.” Comments must be submitted by
May 19.

Although tariffs and trade conflict dominated market attention, institutional
investment in the crypto industry continued at a healthy pace, supported by
increasing regulatory clarity (for more details, see March 2025:
Institutional Chain Reaction). There are now two distinct trends: (1)
traditional financial services firms investing in crypto, and (2) crypto-
native firms starting to offer traditional financial services. Examples from
the last month include reporting that Dutch bank ING is working on a
stablecoin, moves by Mastercard to bring stablecoins into its payments
network, an announcement from crypto exchange Kraken that it will offer
equity and ETF trading, news that BitGo and others are working to get U.S.
bank licenses, and the introduction of a new payments platform by stablecoin
issuer Circle.


